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Dear Remnant,
We want to thank you for your

challenging and inspiring publica-
tion. My wife and I and our two boys
are doing missionary work in South
Africa. We have had some of the ar-
ticles translated into the language of
the Basotho people. I have also made
copies of some articles and sent
them to my uncle who is in prison in
Missouri.

Ladybrand, South Africa
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Dear Charity, 
I would just like to thank you for

publishing the poem called A Mod-
est Dress in the July/August/Septem-
ber 2007 Issue. It really encouraged
me to stand strong in what the Lord
has placed in my heart as convic-
tions, and not merely preferences, as
some people call my way of dressing.
Down here where we live, we have no
regular/nearby likeminded fellow-
ship; the closest godly Anabaptist
brotherhood church is a 2,200 km
drive away. I’m extremely blessed to
be in contact with them, and they are
a great encouragement to me in my

‘plain walk’. With no likeminded
brotherhood of brothers and sisters
nearby for regular Sunday worship,
the test of standing strong as a Rem-
nant people is really a test! By com-
ing in contact and association with
them (the Australian Christian
Brotherhood) and you, it has planted
new convictions in my heart and has
strengthened my stand as a Chris-
tian. I’m so thankful for the godly
reading materials and messages that
God has made available to us; The
Remnant and Charity Gospel Tape
Ministries are one of them. I have no
question that God’s standard of mod-
esty is really a principle that God has
made for the Christian to practice.
Abide in Jesus and WE SHALL NOT
BE MOVED! God bless you.

A young sister in Christ,
Judienne Faith S. (15)
Victoria, Australia

� � � � � � � � � �

Dearly beloved,
I greet you in the name of the

Lord Jesus Christ. Thank you so much
for your bowels of love through the
THE REMNANT magazine which I

receive from you regularly. This has
been a great treasure to me in partic-
ular. May the Lord continue to pros-
per the work he has committed into
your hands. I am forever grateful for
keeping me on the list of subscribers
for this jewel.

I will therefore love to have my
subscription renewed. Thank you so
much and may the Lord reward your
labor of love.

Sincerely yours in Christ,
Samuel S Oladipo
Little Elm, TX
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Dear brother Denny Kenaston in
Christ,

Thaaaaaaank you for the words of
Truth. I received the magazine Rem-
nant and have studied. Baptism of the
Holy Ghost and New Testament real-
ity by you is wonderful to read and to
preach here.

Thank you once again,
Lily
India
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We thank God for the letters of counsel and encouragement we have
received. It is the only way we can evaluate our progress. Keep them
coming. Our desire is to foster a free flow of edification, inspiration
and burden from us to you, and you to us. This way we can pass
some of the blessings on to the others who are reading. Send us a
testimony for “The Blessing Corner” of God’s blessing in some area
of obedience, or a question that can be answered to the edification
of all, or an area of spiritual growth, or a word of encouragement or
counsel about The Remnant or any section of it.


